
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear parents and carers, 
 

This letter is to bring you up to date with arrangements for getting the new school uniform for your child for 
September.  Subject to certain conditions described below parents/carers will be able to swap up to two 
sweatshirts/cardigans per child for the new Beulah red sweatshirts/cardigans with the new logo at no cost.  
Sweatshirts and cardigans can be swapped at - Bubble Gum - Children’s and School Wear situated at 
113 High Street, Thornton Heath, CR7 8RZ.  
 

The parent/carer must provide ID to be able to swap the old style sweatshirts/cardigans for the new ones.  ID 
can include a valid passport, driving license or a utility bill.  When an item is swapped the parent/carer will be 
requested to provide their child’s name and class and will also be asked to sign an ID sheet so that we can keep 
an account of uniform that has been traded in.  
 

BOYS 
 

SUMMER       WINTER 
White polo shirt      White polo shirt 
Grey shorts/trousers      Grey trousers 
Beulah red sweatshirt with logo    Beulah red sweatshirt with logo  
Baseball cap (from Wovina)  if required   Black shoes  (Velcro preferred)  
Black shoes (Velcro preferred)           
 

GIRLS 
 

SUMMER       WINTER 
White polo shirt      White polo shirt 
Grey skirt/pinafore      Grey skirt/pinafore 
Red checked/striped summer dress    Beulah red sweatshirt or cardigan with new logo 
Beulah red sweatshirt or cardigan new logo     
Baseball cap (from Wovina) if required 
Black shoes (buckle preferred)     Black shoes (not boots, buckle preferred) 
 

A black waterproof jacket/fleece with the Pegasus logo can also be purchased from www.wovina.com, and 
search ‘Pegasus Academy’.  A book bag is also available to purchase from the school office. 
 
For PE your child will need: 
 

 A named drawstring bag to hang on a peg 
 Black plimsolls 
 Black shorts and plain white T-shirt 
 

If you have any further enquiries please do not hesitate to contact Suzanne Christopher Extended Services 
Leader who will be working on weekdays throughout the holidays.  Email: suzannec@schmail.net or telephone 
on 020 8684 5704. 
 

Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Suzanne Christopher 
Extended Services Leader – The Pegasus Academy Trust 
Contact number 0208 684 5704 or text 07504810956 

Uniform update 

http://www.wovina.com/

